
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, September 30, 2013 
 

Last Day to Purchase Your  
Arkansas Million Dollar Raffle Ticket  

for the October 1st Early Bird Drawing!  
 
 
Time is running out! Today is the last day to purchase Arkansas Million Dollar Raffle tickets and 

be included in the October 1st Early Bird drawing!  The earlier you buy, the more chances you 

have to win!  

The deadline is today before midnight to purchase Million Dollar Raffle tickets that will be 

included in all 3 Early Bird drawings and the Final drawing. 

Each Early Bird drawing will have one $10,000 and ten $1,000 winners. Each raffle number 

played through the end of today, September 30th, will be included in all 4 drawings and could 

win up to 4 times. 

Early Bird draw 1 will be held tomorrow, Tuesday October 1st. Results will be available by 

midday or earlier on October 1st at retailer locations and they will also be posted at 

myarkansaslottery.com. 

Note: Starting tomorrow, Tuesday October 1, 2013 through Thursday October 31, 2013 , Million 

Dollar Raffle tickets sold will be included in Early Bird draw 2 on November 5th , Early Bird draw 

3 on December 3rd  and the Final drawing on January 2, 2014. 

 The Arkansas Lottery Commission is a self-supporting and revenue-producing agency of the 
State of Arkansas. Its net proceeds provide scholarships and grants to citizens of the State of 
Arkansas enrolled in public and private nonprofit two-year and four-year colleges and 
universities located within the state. 
 


